British Embassy holds online outreach events in Bulgaria

World news story

The British Embassy in Sofia continues to hold events to update UK nationals on living and working in Bulgaria.



The British Embassy in Sofia has been holding meetings across Bulgaria to update UK nationals working and living in the country.

Due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, these meetings with UK Nationals living in Bulgaria have moved online.

So far, the Embassy has hosted 3 online outreach events on its Facebook page and will continue to organise such meetings on a regular basis. To stay up to date on upcoming outreach events, visit this page regularly or follow the Embassy's Facebook page.

You can watch the Embassy's 3 previous online outreach events here:

As a result of these meetings, the Embassy has created a list of useful links for UK nationals living in Bulgaria. This list includes links to information on Bulgarian government and UK government websites and covers a variety of useful topics form registering for residency, through access to healthcare, to latest COVID-19 measures in both Bulgaria and the UK: Directory: UK Nationals and Bulgaria (ODT, 10.9KB)

If you are unclear about current residency requirements in Bulgaria, how you are affected after 31 January 2020, or what are the latest COVID-19 measures and restrictions, come along to one of our upcoming events to ask the questions that most concern you.

- the meetings are free and open to all interested UK nationals
- if you know any UK nationals who might be interested in attending,
 please share this page with them
- the meetings will start with a short introduction to update you on latest developments and will be followed by a Q&A session